
Consultation title: Radio Restricted services and 55 to 68 MHz 
 
From: Wm. Douglas Telford 
 
Represeting (self or organisation/s): access Audio Ltd 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation to respond to your consultation document regarding 
licensing for ADS in the 55 - 68 MHz range. 
  
My only observation based on experience of trying to sell and then installing such systems is 
that potential customers are not happy with the high cost and very short duration of the 
licence.  An annual licence would be much more acceptable and presumably the cost would 
not be pro rata as the administration time would be very much less of a component. 
  
Regards 
  
Wm. Douglas Telford 
Access Audio Ltd 
 


